Red Rose Primary School



28th March 2024

Dear Parents / Carers

It has been a great term at Red Rose and as ever, the children have been a credit to themselves and a pleasure to teach. There have been lots of exciting visits, visitors and sporting events which have enhanced our curriculum and made Red Rose an amazing place to learn. We have enjoyed sharing family assemblies with you and having the opportunity to discuss the children's amazing progress and work at Parents' Evening. A huge thank you to everyone for all their support over the term.

Easter Egg Winners

The children put a lot of care and thought into their Easter egg entries this year and there were lots of fantastic and creative ideas. A huge well done to everyone. The winners of our Easter Egg decorating competition were as follows:

Class	Winner	Runner Up
Sunshine	Ayla E	Billy D
Sunbeam	Teddy H	Liam F
Rainbow	Adam D	Xander T
Moonlight	Imogen D	Ollie R
Starlight	Lydia S-V	Jayden B
Galaxy	Teegan L	Calum S
Apollo	Daniel R	Alfie C
Armstrong	Erin K	Ruby W
NASA	Vala S	Edie B
Lunar	Lily Ann N	Harriet D
Mission	Willow S	Chloe P
Discovery	Annabelle C	Ruby-Mae A

Wishing you all a lovely Easter holiday.

We look forward to welcoming you back to school on Monday 15th April

Mrs A Brinton
HEADTEACHER